
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: LIGHT PACKAGE FOR TRAINING CHIEF VEHICLE– Fire & EMS Department 

Submitted By: Sandra Davis on behalf of Chief Latosha Clemons 

Date Submitted: September 21, 2022 

Work Session Date: October 3, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: October 3, 2022 

Background/History: 

FPFD would like to purchase an Emergency & Siren light package from ProLogic ITS.  The FPFD command staff 
vehicles are required to have emergency lights & sirens.  The cost of this package on this particular vehicle is 
$10,531.23.  We would like to purchase from the Fire Hose funding account 100-61-3520-53-1133.  The vendor 
that has been selected is based upon the FPPD has been utilizing this vendor for a number of years.  Their cost is 
very competitive (actually lower) than Dana Safety and the turn-around time for the service is very short. 

  

Cost: $  10,531.23 Budgeted for:  Yes X No 

Financial Impact:  100-61-3520-53-1133 

Although this is not budgeted for, there is available funds in the above-mentioned account that will accommodate 
this purchase. 

Action Requested from Council: 

Approval from Council to purchase using Fire Hose fund 

 


